
Dear Students, Staff and Parents 

We wanted to say thank you for your most welcome recent Harvest 

donations especially as we know many of you have had to adapt your 

normal collection method to comply with this strange new world we 

find ourselves in. 

As with many organisations, 2020 has been an extraordinary year.  

We were grateful that Surrey Heath Prepared were able to take over 

our parcel deliveries during the first lockdown but we are now back 

up and running with Covid safe procedures which mean we are able 

to continue operating during this second lock down..  However, with 

many of our collection points still not fully open, your donations are  

welcome more than ever. 

A Huge thank you on behalf of the team and our recipients.  Together 

we are making a difference to the quality of lives of so many in 

Surrey Heath both physically and psychologically. 

From the Besom in Camberley Team 


